
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

 
 

3rd April 2019 
 
 

Dear Residents, 

 

 

 

 

 
This is an urgent reminder to book for the Street Braai next Saturday. 
 
These are normally so well attended, but so far, we have only had 18 responses! 
 
So please let Reception (ext. 200) know (today if possible) if you are coming so as 
we can set up tables, chairs etc. 
 
 
Chris Edwards 
084 582 9129 
ResCom Communications 
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Street Braai on 6th April 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


